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From: MARLIN SANDLIN JR <marlin.sandlinjr@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 12:27 PM
To: planning
Cc: Miriam Mason; Greg Glynis Miriam Mason; Lynn Rosas; Alejandro L. Rosas
Subject: Treasure Hill Development

Dear Planning Commission, 
 
I have been a Park City property owner and part time resident since 2004. 
 
I am very concerned about the Treasure Hill Development Project. 
 
Park City is still small enough that it can be enjoyed by friends and family, a small town 
atmosphere. 
Those of us who love Park City would like it to stay this way and not turn into an Aspen or Vail. 
 
Plus the Park City and local infrastructures are already taxed to the max.  How can we possibly 
support 
such a huge project that will tax our infrastructure even more than at present.  Not to mention the 
effects 
on the environment and local fauna and flora.  
 
For these reasons, I strongly request that the Planning Commission not allow this project to move 
forward. 
 
If I can provide any assistance or further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Dr. Marlin E. Sandlin, Jr. 
1485 Seasons Drive 
Park City, Utah  
713-449-2749 
msandlin@houstonmethodist.org 
marlin.sandlinjr@icloud.com 
 


